
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC MEETING 
The State Water Resources Control Board has postponed its consideration of the 
proposed Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board’s (Central Valley Water 
Board’s) amendments to the Sacramento and San Joaquin Basin Plan and the Tulare 
Lake Basin Plan to incorporate a Central Valley-wide Salt and Nitrate Control Program 
(Salt and Nitrate Control Program), also known as CV-SALTS. 

The meeting was originally scheduled to take place on Tuesday, September 17, 2019.  
The meeting will be rescheduled to a later date, and a new notice with the rescheduled 
date will be published.  

Please direct any questions about this notice to Anne Littlejohn, Senior Environmental 
Scientist at the Central Valley Water Board, at (916) 464-4840 or 
Anne.Littlejohn@waterboards.ca.gov; or Jessica Jahr, Staff Counsel, at (916) 341-5168 
or Jessica.Jahr@waterboards.ca.gov. 

September 6, 2019 
Date       Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
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